September'B,_1987

Mr. Scott Yerganian
13930 Falkirk Circle
Grandview, MO 64930

Dear Mr. Yerganian:

His Ewinence Archbishop Terkom Mancogian asked me to
serid you the enclosed books for Mrs. Yerganian. 1 under-
stand Mrs. Yerganian is interested in learning the Armenian
language and 1 heope that these books will be useful to her.

Please ‘do not hesitate to get in touch with us if you
require any further infermaticn.

Sincerely,

Sylvia Terzibashian
Secretary to the Primate

¥

Enclosures



